
Bill Introduced to Establish Board of Paramedicine
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Senate Bill No. 3563, introduced in the New Jersey State Senate on September 12, 2024, would establish the New Jersey Board of
Paramedicine. The Board would oversee mobile intensive care paramedics, emergency medical technicians, mobile intensive
care nurses, flight paramedics, and flight nurses. Paramedicine would be defined as the practice of basic life support and
advanced life support. “Basic life support” would mean pre-hospital care, including the use of procedures, medications, and
equipment established by the National EMS Scope of Practice Model from the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration and
such other techniques or therapies authorized by the Board. “Advanced life support” would mean an advanced level of
emergency medical care, including specialty care transport and air medical ambulances, including the use of procedures,
medications, and equipment established by the National EMS Scope of Practice Model from the National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration and such other techniques or therapies authorized by the Board. The Board would be authorized to develop the
standards for an individual seeking licensure; establish standards for schools seeking to provide training; and develop a registry
for individuals who have completed training and necessary evaluation programs. If the Board is created, all current laws
governing mobile intensive care paramedics and emergency medical technicians would be repealed and the Board would have
oversight over these professions.

Click Here to read the entire September 2024 Healthcare Law Update now!

For more information, contact:
John D. Fanburg, Chair | 973.403.3107 | jfanburg@bracheichler.com
Edward Hilzenrath | 973.403.3114 | ehilzenrath@bracheichler.com

https://pub.njleg.state.nj.us/Bills/2024/S4000/3563_I1.PDF
https://www.bracheichler.com/healthcare-law-update-september-2024/
mailto:jfanburg@bracheichler.com
mailto:ehilzenrath@bracheichler.com


Erika R. Marshall | 973.364.5236 | emarshall@bracheichler.com

Authors

The following attorneys contributed to this insight.

John D. Fanburg

Managing Member
Healthcare Law, Cannabis Industry

973.403.3107 · 973.618.5507 Fax

jfanburg@bracheichler.com

Edward Hilzenrath

Member
Healthcare Law

973.403.3114 · 973.618.5594 Fax

ehilzenrath@bracheichler.com

Erika R. Marshall

Counsel
Healthcare Law

973.364.5236 · 973.618.5954 Fax

emarshall@bracheichler.com

mailto:emarshall@bracheichler.com
https://www.bracheichler.com/professionals/john-d-fanburg/
tel:973.403.3107
tel:973.618.5507
mailto:jfanburg@bracheichler.com
https://www.bracheichler.com/professionals/edward-hilzenrath/
tel:973.403.3114
tel:973.618.5594
mailto:ehilzenrath@bracheichler.com
https://www.bracheichler.com/professionals/erika-marshall/
tel:973.364.5236
tel:973.618.5954
mailto:emarshall@bracheichler.com

